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       DATE:  August 3, 2023 

 

TO: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

 

      FROM: Sergeant Chad Sell 

 

RE: 2024 Secondary Road Patrol Grant offered by the State of Michigan Office of 

Highway Safety Planning  

 

The Livingston County Sheriff’s Office has been invited to participate in the State of 

Michigan, Office of Highway Safety Planning Secondary Road Patrol and Accident 

Prevention Program grant for State fiscal year 2024. 

 

The State of Michigan, Office of Highway Safety Planning has offered Livingston 

County Sheriff Department up to $144,517in state reimbursement funds for participation 

in the program. 

 

Continued participation in this grant opportunity will allow the Sheriff to maintain 

officers dedicated specifically to traffic enforcement and accident prevention within 

Livingston County. 

 

The main purpose of the program is to increase traffic enforcement on secondary roads 

within Livingston County thereby reducing the number of traffic related incidents.  The 

Livingston County Sheriff’s Office has participated in the Secondary Road Patrol and 

Accident Prevention Program for a number of years in the past.  I am requesting that the 

Board of Commissioners support the submission of the application and enter into contract 

with the State of Michigan, Office of Highway Safety Planning for fiscal year 2024.  

Your support will allow the Sheriff’s Office to continue a vital service to our County.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 


